
 

Fall leaf pick – up begins Monday, 

November 12, 2024 – December 20, 2024 
(weather permitting) 

To have your leaves picked up: 

• Rake to the curb side (not in the street). 

• Call Utility office (812) 847-4971 to request pick 

– up. 

• Do not rake limbs and yard debris with leaves. 

• Do not block storm drains with leaves. 

• Do not rake leaves into street 


